
School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.’ 

IVJS Weekly Bulletin – 5.6.15 
 

 

 

 

Attendance Class 3D Class 3G Class 4C Class 4J Class 5H Class 6RB Class 6RG 

92% 93% 98% 94% 90% 94% 92% 

 

Lates  Class 3D Class 3G Class 4C Class 4J Class 5H Class 6RB Class 6RG 

12 4 6 6 8 9 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Learning Warriors of the week!  

 

Class 3D = Ichha and Darcey 

Class 3G = Kobi and Jasmine 

Class 4C = Macie and Lily 

Class 4J = Shahana and Megan 

Class 5H = Kaviya and Mark 

Class 6RB = Oliver and Casey H 

Class 6RG = Rocky and Emily Fl. 

 
This week in school… 

Year 3 – have been reading Voices in the Park and started their study on Antony 

Brown. They have also been looking at light and have found different 

sources of light. 

 

Year 4 – have started their geography topic on rivers and have enjoyed learning about 

the Water Cycle. They have also started their science topic about the 

digestive system and eating habits of animals. 

 

Year 5 – have enjoyed learning about and writing new scripts in English. 

 

Year 6 – have been busy writing film reviews for Bugsy Malone. 
 

 

Sports Class of 

the week:  

All of Year 3! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Letters that have gone out this week: 

 
Year 5 Swimming (Selected Year 5’s) 

 

Gardening Club Sale (gardening club only) 

 
Class photographs have been sent home today. 

Please return orders by Friday, 12th June 

A Thank You to Miss Hawker 

At the end of this term we will be saying 

goodbye to our Year 5 teacher,  

Miss Hawker. We would like to take this 

opportunity to thank her for all her hard 

work throughout her time here, especially 

with her help with the choir. We would like 

to wish her the best of luck in the future 

and know she will do brilliantly. 

Chiltern Museum Trip 

Thank you to all the parents who so far have 

contributed to the upcoming trip to the 

Chiltern Museum. To date we have had 

around half of the funds for the trip. The 

trip is open to all Year 3 and Year 5 

students, if your child has not handed in a 

permission slip or you need another letter 

please let us know or download one from our 

website.  

Thank you.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

Year 5 Transfer tests (11+) 

There will be a meeting at 6.30pm on 9th 

June for parents of children currently in 

year 5 about the transfer test (11+). In 

this meeting we will go through the 

testing process. We will send home notes 

from this meeting for any parents that 

cannot attend. Please feel free to speak 

with Miss Digweed if you have any 

questions.  

Next week the Year 5’s will be sitting CAT 

tests as preparation for the 11+ tests. 

These will be held during the school day. 

Our ECO Plant Sale 

We will be holding our eco plant sale on Wednesday 

10th June where we will be selling plants to raise 

money for our school. The gardening club have been 

planting up hanging baskets and display baskets to 

sell. They have done an amazing job!  

The sale will start after school at 3.15 where we 

will be setting up a stall on the front lawn of the 

school. 

Gardening Club 

There are still some places available for 

gardening club after school on Wednesdays 

till 4.15pm if anyone would like to join. 

Please ask for a copy of the permission 

letter.  

Sports Day 

This year’s sports day will be held on 

Monday 15th June 2015. The day will 

consist of various activities held during the 

morning. The races will be held in the 

afternoon to which parents are welcome 

to attend. Further information on the event 

will be sent out closer to the time. 

  

Non uniform day for our School Fete 

 Next Friday, 12th June, FISA will be holding 

a non-uniform day to raise prizes for the 

tombola for the Summer Fete on the  

19th June. This week, children have been 

handed a cup each which we are asking is 

returned with wrapped sweets as prizes in 

our tombola.  

We have also sent letters to our Year 6 

students for help manning the stalls. If you 

are happy for your child (Year 6 only) to help 

at the Fete, please return the slips from the 

Year 6 letter.  

FISA would also like to ask if anyone would 

like to help at the fete or works for a 

company who would like to donate a raffle 

prize, please email fisaivervillage@gmail.com 

Thank you. 

 

Sports day 

This year our school sports day will be held on 

Monday 15th June. We will be holding events such 

as Shuttle runs, Bean bag toss and 

netball/football shoot outs through the day. 

The race events will be held in the afternoon and 

we invite parents to come to watch from 1.30pm. 

 

Dates for your diaries: 

9th June  
Year 5 parents meeting re 

Transfer Test, 6.30pm 

10th June Eco Plant Sale, 3.15pm 

12th June Non-Uniform Day  

15th June 

Sports Day – parents 

invited to join us from 

1.30pm 

19th June School Fete 3-6pm at IVIS 

10th July FISA School Disco 

15th July Hazard Alley Trip, Year 4 

17th July Year 6 Chalfont Heights Trip 

21st July Last day of Summer Term 

  

Congratulations to our Athletes 

We would like to wish a big well done to 

all of the children who took part in the 

Stoke Mandeville Athletics Day on 

Wednesday! 

You all did so well! 
 

mailto:fisaivervillage@gmail.com

